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MADISON - This morning, I availed myself of the public comment opportunity at the  Wisconsin
Elections Commission, and I told Robert Spindell to his face  (via Zoom, anyway) to resign.
Here’s the full statement I then sent in  to all the commissioners:

Rothschild Tells Spindell to Resign

 I started off the week writing about Tyre Nichols’s death at the  hands of five Milwaukee police
officers. Here’s what I said on that  horror:

Tyre Nichols—Another Senseless Death at the Hands of Police

 And during the week, I’ve been busy handling media calls about  the indispensable chronicling
that our staff does of the record-breaking  money in last November’s governor’s race. Here’s our
post, which drew  so much attention:

2022 Governor’s Race Cost Record $164M+

 If you’re one of those who likes to keep track of the latest  spenders in the upcoming Wisconsin
Supreme Court race or the special  election near Milwaukee, you can click on the link below:
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https://wisdc.us14.list-manage.com/track/click?u=62dc3644cc384e150cd656238&amp;id=5de33955fe&amp;e=05a33fc7ad
https://wisdc.us14.list-manage.com/track/click?u=62dc3644cc384e150cd656238&amp;id=c46b4bfd8b&amp;e=05a33fc7ad
https://wisdc.us14.list-manage.com/track/click?u=62dc3644cc384e150cd656238&amp;id=89e42c25e1&amp;e=05a33fc7ad


Wis Democracy Campaign - I told Spindell to Resign

Written by Wisconsin Democracy Campaign, Matt Rothschild
Thursday, 02 February 2023 19:57 - 

Campaign 2023  ( Updates )

 We’re about to get buried in an avalanche of outside and dark  money for the Wisconsin
Supreme Court race. And you can count on us to  tally it all up for you.

 We make it easy for you to be our eyes and ears around the state  and to notify us on ads from
these groups (not the party or the  candidate committees) via our online reporting form . Help
us shine light on dark money.

 I hope you find these items interesting.

 And I hope you’re encouraging your friends and family to vote on Feb. 21 and April 4.

 Have a nice weekend!

  

  

Best,

 Matt Rothschild
 Executive Director
rothschild@wisdc.org
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https://wisdc.us14.list-manage.com/track/click?u=62dc3644cc384e150cd656238&amp;id=b9b28abdbd&amp;e=05a33fc7ad
https://wisdc.us14.list-manage.com/track/click?u=62dc3644cc384e150cd656238&amp;id=6b775ca42b&amp;e=05a33fc7ad
https://wisdc.us14.list-manage.com/track/click?u=62dc3644cc384e150cd656238&amp;id=2b608aa615&amp;e=05a33fc7ad
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